
  

WELCOME BACK! 
We hope you have had an enjoyable Easter break and have 

recharged your batteries. We have lots of exciting things 

to look forward to! We have a busy summer term which 

includes a science dome, visit to Marwell Zoo, Hosting a 

LEARNING HEADLINES 

Issue : Summer 2024 

Significant People who have con-

tributed to society! 

Weather and Seasons! 

ENGLISH 

In English this term we 
will be looking at the book 

Olivers Vegetables. This book 
is a bout a boy who visits his 
Grandpa and tries a range of 
Vegetables all throughout the 
week. The children will focus 

on using adjectives to 
describe, begin to punciuate 

sentences using an 
exclamation mark and use the 

‘est’ ending. 

MATHS 

In Maths this term 
we will 

learning about 
place value to 
50 and then 

to 100.  

We will be looking at 
counting in 2’s, 5’s 
and 10’s, making 

equal groups, adding 
by repeated 

addition, learning 
about the time, and 
money. It will be a 
busy, mathematical 

Summer 

SCIENCE 

We will be learning all 
about different types of 
weather and how weather 
changes from season to 
season.  In summer 2 we 

will be learning about Tak-
ing Care of the Earth by 
saving energy and recy-

cling different materials.   

Key Dates: 

-Phonics Screen: 

The Phonics 
screen will 

commence from 
the 10th of June. 

(more 
information 

about the Screen 
to follow) 

-Science Dome on  
Wednesday the 
22nd  of May 

2024  

-Trip to Marwell 
Zoo on Friday the 

12th of July 

ART 

 

We will be focus-
sing on Narrative 

Paintings 
(Paintings that 
tell a story). 

different building 
designs and be-
ginning to study 
the features of 
different build-

ings.  

HISTORY AND 
GEOGRAPHY 

In History we will be 
learning and significant 

people who have 
contributed to our 

society including, Rishi 
Sunak, Winston Churchill 
and Margaret Thatcher.  

In Geography we will 
looking at life in Kenya 
and comparing it to our 

lives. 

RSHE 

This half term we will be learning about ‘Relationships, how to 
make friends and how to solve friendship problems. We will 
also look at what makes a good friendship and learn how to 
treat people with respect.  

Next half term we will be looking at ‘changing me’ which 
focusses on understanding that everyone is unique and special 
and how to respect the changes that they see in others. 

Children will be learning how to identify the parts of the 
body that makes boys different to girls and they will be 
using the correct vocabulary for this (penis, testicles, 
vagina, vulva and anus). 

 

 

Parents/ 

carers come 
along to our 
reading 
mornings 
Tuesdays  

8:50-9:05 


